
Saint Teresa School 

February 3, 2023 

Saint Teresa of the Child Jesus School welcomes 

students and their families into a dedicated Catholic 

community, where all are challenged to learn and live 

by the teachings of Jesus Christ, as they discover and 

develop the uniqueness each has been given to be used 

for the betterment of all creation. 

 

Important Dates to Remember! 

• Sunday, February 5 
o Open House for prospective students 11-12:30 pm 

• Monday, February 6 
o Dress Down  

• Tuesday, February 7 
o Mass 

• Friday, February 10 
o Valentine’s Day Social 

• Wednesday, February 15 
o Parent Council Meeting at 4:00 pm 

• Monday, February 20-24 
o February Vacation- NO SCHOOL 

 

Principal Update 

Dear Parents 

I would like to extend a special invitation to all parents to attend a parent council meeting on Wednesday, February 
15th at 4 pm. Please know that, because you have a child/ren in the school, you are a member of the parent council. 
Everyone is encouraged to attend meetings, but we understand that not everyone can attend meetings. If you are 
unable to come to a meeting but wish to volunteer for a committee of the council, please let us know. We value 
your input and look forward to working with you. For the spring, there are three events that we wish to focus our 
attention on – A Cowboy Night, A Sweetheart Dance, and a Carnival Night. Hope to see you there! 

Catholic Schools’ Week was a huge success. Fifth grade hosted the first Friday mass and did a wonderful job hosting 
the mass. Thank you to the fifth-grade parents for joining us and hosting the reception following mass. This week 
our students had the opportunity to celebrate their faith with mini-retreats, and a canned food drive for a local food 
pantry and each day was dedicated to a saint. They celebrated the joy of being in a Catholic school community as 
the grades came together for buddy lunches, board games, Bingo and a “Minute to Win It”. Around all the fun and 
activities, students continued to be challenged in the classroom with academics. I would also like to thank the 
parent volunteers who made the faculty luncheon possible. 

We will be hosting our Open House on Sunday from 11-12:30pm. If you have any family or friends who are 
interested in learning more about our school, please encourage them to attend! This is a great event to see the 



school and learn more about the classrooms and teachers! 

Congratulations to Michael Cute and Carlos Cruz for representing Saint Teresa School at the Diocesan Spelling Bee. 
They represented us extremely well and we are very proud of their accomplishments. 

We hope everyone has a great weekend! Stay WARM! 

Sincerely, 

Sue Mansfield 

Holiday Card Raffle Winners 

We would like to congratulate the last week’s winners of the Holiday Card Raffle. 

Date Winner Sold By Prize 

January 28 Jake Morris Jackson Morris $15 Pauly Penta 

January 29 Timothy Seward Allison Seward $25 Twins Pizza 

January 30 Kiana Cabrea Sophia Duarte $25 Anthony Jewelers 

January 31 Emily Lockey Darlene Larue $100 Cash 

 

Spelling Bee 

Saint Teresa School was well represented by Michael Cute and Carlos Cruz at the Rhode Island Catholic School 
Spelling Bee on Wednesday. The spelling bee was held at Saint Mary’s School in Cranston, RI and both of our 

students made it to the fifth round! We are very proud of their accomplishments, and we look forward to continuing 
participating in this event each year! 

               



January 200 Club Winners 

Congratulations to the following winners for the 200 Club drawing: 

John Coleman, Deborah Garner, Megaly Cruz, Dorothy Robitaille, Stephanie Fortunato 

Catholic Schools Week Photo Dump! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     



 

Saint Teresa School Open House 

 

 

 

 

 

 



February Lunch Menu 

Please note that going forward, all hamburgers are available. There is no more cheeseburger option!  

 

 

 

 



 

Valentine’s Social 

 
 

140 Woodhaven Road, Pawtucket, RI 02861 

(401) 726-1414 

stspawtucket.org  

 

 

http://stspawtucket.org/

